
  

AASC Swim Fees Review 

As a club that is entirely self-funded, it’s vital that we set the monthly fees at the 
correct level, in order to cover the major costs of pool hire and coaching.  Fees 
have now been held at their current level for more than 3 years.  During that time, 
our costs have continued to rise and at the same time swimmer numbers have 
reduced.  It is now therefore necessary to apply an increase, effective from 1st 
September 2018.  New fees will be as follows: 

   

Please update your standing order to the account below in time for 1st 
September.   

Sort Code: 80-05-28 Account Number: 00119893 

Please include your swimmer’s name in the online payment reference if possible as 
this aids reconciliation. 

Squad
Sessions 
per week

Monthly 1st 
Swimmer

Monthly 2nd 
Swimmer

Monthly 3rd 
Swimmer

Monthly 4th 
Swimmer

    100% 75% 66% 50%

Gold A 7
 £              

55.00 
 £            

41.25 
 £           

36.30 
 £           

27.50 

Gold B 7
 £              

55.00 
 £            

41.25 
 £           

36.30 
 £           

27.50 

Gold C 6
 £              

50.00 
 £            

37.50 
 £           

33.00 
 £           

25.00 

Silver 5
 £              

45.00 
 £            

33.75 
 £           

29.70 
 £           

22.50 

Bronze 3
 £              

35.00 
 £            

26.25 
 £           

23.10 
 £           

17.50 

Development 2
 £              

28.00 
 £            

21.00 
 £           

18.48 
 £           

14.00 

Fitness 2
 £              

28.00 
 £            

21.00 
 £           

18.48 
 £           

14.00 

Masters 2
 £              

28.00 
 £            

21.00 
 £           

18.48 
 £           

14.00 



The committee are conscious that many families have more than one swimmer at 
the club and have agreed to leave the additional swimmer discounts in place as 
detailed above.  Additionally, at any time, should anyone have difficulty in making 
their payments, please speak to a committee member in confidence. 

We are committed to providing a fun, healthy and competitive environment for all 
our swimmers.  We believe that the fees charged are still very reasonable for the 
coached time in the pool and in comparison to some other clubs. 

We thank you for your ongoing support of AASC and wish you well for the season 
ahead.  

Alloa ASC Committee 

17/08/18


